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NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT OF REGULATIONS


Notice is hereby given that the Department of Children and Families proposes to amend its Case Closing regulations, 110 CMR 9.00 et. seq., under the authority of G.L. c. 18B §§ 3 and 7 and G.L. c. 119 §37 and pursuant to M.G.L. c. 30A, §3.  

The proposed changes to the case closing regulations include updating the list of case closing reasons to include specific provisions for young adults over the age of 18 to be consistent with state and federal law and to update the regulations consistent with agency policy changes. 

Individuals wishing to submit public comment may do so by sending comments to Thomas P. Weierman, Deputy General Counsel, Department of Children and Families, 600 Washington Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA  02111 or by email to Thomas.P.Weierman@state.ma.us on or before November 10, 2017.    
Individuals wishing to review the current draft of the proposed amendments may find a copy at www.Mass.Gov/dcf  or may request a copy in writing or in person from Office of the General Counsel, Department of Children and Families, 600 Washington Street, 6th Floor, Boston MA  02111, or by EMAIL at Thomas.P.Weierman@state.ma.us, or by calling (617) 748-2063.
By order of the Department of Children and Families


Linda S Spears
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